
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

GPC Asia Pacific — Kelpro Control Arms 

Kelpro branded control arms to suit Toyota Hilux 
7th Generation (February 2005 – September 
2015), left and right side. 

Part numbers: 

• KCA8209

• KCA8210

Dates sold: 23 January 2024 – 5 February 2025 

Why the product is recalled: The ball joint and outer arm may not be 
welded correctly, causing the ball joint to separate from the control arm. 

Hazard: Risk of serious injury or death if the ball joint separates from the 
control arm whilst the vehicle is in use and causes a collision. 

Consumers should immediately take their vehicle to the place where the 
product was installed to arrange for an inspection. 
Consumers will receive a free replacement of any affected control arm. 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

recalls@gpcasiapac.com  

1300 301 072 

Purchased from:   

NAPA  

PRA 2025/2044 
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